
JAMESTOWN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

205 Sixth Street Southeast 
Jamestown, North Dakota 58401 

Phone 701-252-2414 
FAX 701 251-6297 

 
SCOTT EDINGER 

                                                                                                                                                                                                             Chief of Police 
   

 

February 26, 2016 

 

 

RE: KVLY Whistle Blower Investigation November 4
th

, 2015 

 

 

Review board, 

 

 

Due to the KVLY Whistle Blower article aired on November 4
th

, 2015, a criminal and 

subsequent internal joint/parallel investigation was launched by both the Jamestown Police 

Department and Stutsman County Sheriff’s Department.  This was done at the request of Sheriff 

Kaiser and me.   

 

The criminal investigation was to attempt to determine if there were criminal acts perpetrated by 

anyone involved in the incident.  Once that investigation was completed it was forwarded to 

Cass County Assistant State’s Attorney Cherie L. Clark.  Ms. Clark concluded there was 

insufficient evidence to support a criminal prosecution against anyone involved.  A copy of that 

letter is included in the packet. 

 

Once that investigation had been forwarded for review, the parallel internal investigation ran.  

Nearly forty individuals were interviewed by both Major John Johnson (JPD) and Major Jason 

Falk (SCSO).  That complete packet is included. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Edinger 

Chief of Police 


